
 

Master Lian Tzi, Lotus Light 

Charity, 

Britannia Elementary would like 

to thank you for your ongoing 

support, generosity and kindness 

this season. Our students were so 

excited to receive the toys and 

our families were thrilled to 

receive the boxes of food. We are 

so apprecitiative and lucky to have 

all of you at Lotus Light Charity. 

Sincerely,  

Stephanie DiGiacomo 

Neighborhood Assistant 

Britannia Elementary 

604-713-4497 

 


